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In response to Israeli occupation forces’ attempt to harass students on campus during their 

strike, Birzeit University asks its students to be cautious and to leave the campus for their 

safety.  

The university, in addition, condemns the Student Council for being unresponsive to 

mediator’s initiatives to resolve the issue over tuition fees and thereby end the forcible 

closure of the university. 

 


